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February 27, 2018 EleCtron IC Copy

Warren Snyder

Senior Manager, Environmental Engineering
Rayonier Advance Materials

1301 Riverplace Boulevard, Suite 2300
Jacksonville, FL 32207

Re: Request for Extension — Agreed Order No. DE 6815
Rayonier Port Angeles Mill, Port Angeles, WA

Dear Mr. Snyder:

On February 26, 2018, Ecology received Rayonier AM’s request for extension of time for submittal of the
Public Review Draft (PRD) of Interim Action Report Volume III (Volume III). Rayonier has requested
an additional 30 days with a new submittal date of no later than March 30, 2018.

Ecology recognizes the revisions to Volume III are substantial and a big lift for a new consultant. We
appreciated seeing the progress made on the report at the January 30 meeting, and recognize considerable
work is yet to be done.

Ecology approves the 30 day extension of schedule. The PRD Volume III report is now due no later than
March 30, 2018. If you have any questions, | may be reached at (360)407-6257.

Sincerely,

W s X oot

Marian L. Abbett, P.E.
Project Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, Southwest Regional Office

By Certified Mail: [91 7199 9991 7037 7521 2523]

cc: Carla Yetter, Rayonier AM
Matt Beirne, Lower Elwha Klallam Tribe
Mark Schneider, Perkins-Coie
Jon Thompson, Attorney General’s Office
Rebecca S. Lawson, P.E., LHG, Ecology
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Date: May 23, 2018

Dept of Ecology:

The following is in response to your May 23, 2018 request for delivery information on your Certified
Mail™ item number 9171999991703775212523. The delivery record shows that this item was delivered

on March 5, 2018 at 2:46 pm in JACKSONVILLE, FL 32207. The scanned image of the recipient
information is provided below.
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Thank you for selecting the Postal Service for your mailing needs.
If you require additional assistance, please contact your local Post Office or postal representative.

Sincerely,
United States Postal Service



